
 

Governor Murphy has allowed for indoor 

gatherings of 25% of building capacity or 50 

people, whichever is less. 

Effective June 16, 2020, the Authority’s 

Administrative Building will be open during 

normal business hours.  

Masks will be mandatory to enter the 

building.  If you have a fever or experiencing 

any COVID-19 systems, we ask that you not 

enter the building. 

Should you have any concerns or questions 

please call (908) 475-5412. 

 

Thank you 


